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Request for funding, Meeting Owl camera/microphone/speaker system: Merillee Morgan
Motion to purchase at non-profit pricing by G. Springmeyer. 2nd by J Jenkin
Motion carries with no dissent.

High Schools rebuild feasibility studies: Whitney Ward, Richard Judkins, architects.
Descriptions of community outreach and design parameter assessment for sites of West and
Highland High. Four footprint alternatives for new West High presented. Public surveys exist
for both sites and further public input will be gathered at meetings at booth sites in January, as
detailed in the GACC newsletter.

City Creek Water Treatment Plant update: Jordan King, Public Outreach Consultant
Primary feature is addition of building enclosing settlement ponds. See article in GACC
Newsletter. Online Survey at www.keepitpurecitycreek.com

Road closures M-F throughout construction. Text CCWTP to 833-271-7589 to enroll in text
updates.

Indigenous Land Acknowledgement: Hillary Jacobs

Recommended statement was presented and will be voted upon in the February meeting:
“The Greater Avenues Community Council recognizes the Shoshone, Paiute, Goshute and Ute
Tribes, whose ancestral homelands we occupy today. GACC acknowledges and respects the
enduring relationship that exists between these Indigenous peoples and their traditional lands,
the strong heritage they maintain, and the wisdom they hold for our collective future.”

Avenues Grants Committee: Peg Alderman/ Michael Hughes

The GACC community improvement grants were introduced. Application deadline is 31 March.
See slc-avenues.org/our-neighborhood/avenues-grants for details, or email
GreaterAvenuesGrants.gmail.com

Community Reports:
Captain Winkler: SLC Fire: no major issues or calls

Hannah Barton SLC Mayor’s liaison: has now confirmed that the GACC/CapHill joint Mayor’s
Meeting will be at Ensign Elementary School on Monday, February 6™ at 6pm.

Brandy Lee, IHC, by Chat: [edited for clarity] ; Brandy.lee@imail.org

LDS Hospital - Our #1 injury we continue to see is falls. Please go a little slower, be aware of
where you're walking (rugs in your home, etc.). Salt Lake County has a great team with
prevention information. Second, we’ve seen a spike in flu (influenza), RSV (adult and pediatric),
and COVID patients in our hospitals. If you’re feeling ill, be mindful of others; mask or stay
home.

Ashley Anderson, School Board, contact by social media, per Chairperson by Zoom Chat :
“Instagram: @ashleyforschoolboardFacebook: facebook.com/ashleyforschoolboard
Twitter: @ashley4slcboard”
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Jen Plumb, Utah Senate by Zoom Chat:

“I wanted to share my legislative email jplumb@le.utah.gov if anyone wants to reach out.
My cell is 801-232-5410 as well. | will plan on checkin in with you all after the first couple of
weeks into the session! Take care out there”

David Alderman, SLC Transportation Advisory Board:

Virginia St reconstruction proceeding

West Temple reconstruction upcoming

UTA 5 year strategic plan requests input: https://www.rideuta.com/Current-Projects/Five-Year-
Service-Plan

I-15 Widening Project Public Comments: [Jurphy posts Zoom Chat] https://i15eis.udot.utah.gov/

OPEN Forum:

David Berg/ Peg Alderman: Heads up! Utah Legislative session starts 17 January.
Suggest visit Utah Senate and Legislature web pages at https://senate.utah.gov/ and
https://house.utleg.gov/

Save The Great Salt Lake Rally, 14 January at Noon at the Capitol. More info at
https://www.saveourgreatsaltlake.org/

HitH



